
Trinity Sunday 
 

June 18 & 19, 2011 

 
Happy Fathers Day to all our 

Fathers, Grandfathers and Fathers-to-be. 
 

This Week in our Parishes 
 
Saturday, June 18th  
 2:30 pm, Sacrament of Reconciliation - OLMC 
 4:00 pm, Mass - SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 
Sunday, June 19th                  Trinity Sunday 
 Father’s Day 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (Father’s Day Intentions) 
 8:00 am, SAS Flea Market – SAS Pavilion 
 8:00 am, Mass– OLMC (Father’s Day Intentions) 
 9:30 am, Mass & Blessing of Work Camp group –  
  SAS (Father’s Day Intentions) 
 10:30 am, Altar Server Formation - SAS 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (Father’s Day Intentions) 
 1:00 pm, Secular Franciscan Order - OLMC 
 
Monday,  June 20th    
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mary Bergeron) 
 9:30 am, Vacation Bible School - SAS 
 2:00 pm, Eucharistic Adoration – OLMC 
 
Tuesday, June 21st        
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Edwin Reger) 
 9:30 am, Vacation Bible School - SAS 
 6:30 pm, KofC Social Night – OLMC Parish Center 
 
Wednesday, June 22nd    
 No Morning Mass 
 FRM Casseroles Due 
 9:30 am, Vacation Bible School - SAS 
 
Thursday, June 23rd  
 8:00 am, Mass–OLMC (+Frances Seltzer) 
 9:30 am, Vacation Bible School - SAS 
 
Friday, June 24th   
 7:30 am, Morning Prayer - OLMC 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Pauline Reger) 
 9:30 am, Vacation Bible School - SAS 
 
Saturday, June 25th  
 4:00 pm, Mass - SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 

Sunday, June 26th                  Corpus Christi 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (+William & Annie Shields  
     and Family) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Beverly Zienda) 
 9:30 am, Mass - SAS (+Simon & Rose Klosky) 
 10:30 am, Altar Server Formation - SAS 
 11:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Anne Samson) 

 
Corpus Christi 
June 25 & 26 

Scripture Readings for Mass 
First Reading ~ Deuteronomy 8:2-3,14b-16a/167 

Responsorial ~ Ps. 147:12-13,14-15,19-20 
Second Reading  ~ 1 Corinthians 10:16-17 

Gospel  ~  John 6:51-58 

 

Our Ministry of Prayer 
Please remember in prayer the intentions written in 
our Book of Prayer located in each Church and the 
Parish Center entrance area.  We also remember 
those persons who have requested prayers through 
the prayer chain. 
 Please remember in prayer the following 
parishioners who are homebound: 
 Frances Bittle  Dorothy Burkard 
 Ethel Fitzgerald  Peggy Kauffman 
 Rita Priest   Mary Reckley 
 Agatha Sicilia  Alice Springer 
 Also, please remember the following parishioners 
in prayer: 
 Scott Bush JoAnn Cannada 
 Kathleen Cekic Dick Cool  
 Grace Crotts Denise Ferguson 
 John Fink John Firor  
 Jimmy & Doris Glass Diane Hawkins 
 Jamie Hill Mary Jack 
 Lloydann Kauffman Cate Krietz  
 Jeanette Massena Dolores Munafo 
 Tony Newman Rachel Patrick  
 Ed & Helen Reaver Mary Reckley  
 Jennifer Ruttinger Harley Ruttinger 
 Diane Shockey Francis Smith 
 Margaret Smith Robert Smith  
 Carroll Wivell Lorraine Wivell 
 Al Zienda 

For Prayer Requests 
please call the Parish Office at (301) 447-
2367 or Linda McCauley at (301) 271-7561. 

 

Congratulations 
Long time parishioner, Ann Hall Marshall, is 
celebrating her 90th birthday and is asking for the 
prayers of the St. Anthony community for her 90’s 
and for her family. 



Vacation Bible School 
Plans are being made for this 
summer’s Vacation Bible School 
“PandaMania” where kids grow 
stronger in their faith as they discover 
that God is Wild about them.   VBS 

will be held June 20 – 24 at St. Anthony Shrine 
Upper Hall.  Adult, High School and Middle School 
age volunteers can help make VBS exciting and 
successful.  This is a wonderful opportunity to have 
fun learning about God with our children.  Please 
consider being a volunteer.  Contact Sister Val at 
Valentafssj@aol.com or (301) 271-4099. 
 
 

Welcome Newest Members 
Kathleen Nicole Robinson, daughter of  

Kevin and Trisha Robinson 
Leah Caroline Scarzello, daughter of  

Anthony and Kathy Scarcello 
Baptized June 18, 2011 

 

Baptismal Preparation Classes 
Congratulations to all new parents. 

If you are planning to have your baby baptized, 
please contact the parish office to register for the 
baptismal preparation class.  Parents and 
godparents are invited to attend.   
The next class will be Sunday, July 10, 1:00 pm 
at Our Lady of Mount Carmel in the church. 

 

Altar Server Formation 
for New and Current Servers 

Anyone from 4th grade to adult interested in 
becoming an altar server or anyone currently an altar 
server can come to any of the dates listed below for 
training or practice.  If you have any questions or 
wish to confirm a date that you would be attending, 
please call or email Jennifer Duriski at (301) 241-
3793 or durski6@md.net. 
*  Sunday, June 26, after 9:30 am Mass at SAS 
*  Saturday, July 30, after 4:00 pm Mass at SAS 
*  Sunday, August 21, after 9:30 am Mass at SAS 
 

 

Workcamp 2011 
All parishioners are asked to pray for our 
parish youth who are attending 

Workcamp in Winchester, VA the week of June 25 – 
July 1 and for the local residents  they serve.   
Questions?  Contact Mike Miller (301) 271-9871, 
Lori Carter (301) 271-4050 or Deacon John 
Hawkins (301) 271-2194.    
 

Peace & Social Justice Committee 
an education and action ministry 

 
June 

22nd     Casseroles for FRM due date 
 

Summer Lunch Program 

It's a community effort!  Again this summer, the 
Thurmont Ministerium will sponsor a lunch program 
for our school children who are in need.  Free and 
nutritious lunches will be available for the entire 
summer. The lunch site and the funds to finance the 
program have already been secured. Our faith 
community is scheduled to serve the lunches 
during the week of July 18-22 in the park behind 
the senior center in Thurmont.  Please contact Ed 
and Pat Superczynski at (301) 271-2217 or email 
at edsuper@verizon.net to volunteer.   It's a great 
program and very easy to do.  Please consider 
helping us for just a couple of hours. 
 

To volunteer or participate in any activities, 
please contact Deacon John Hawkins at 

(301) 271-2194 or JHawkins@archbalt.org. 
 

“This is my commandment: love one another  
as I love you.”      John 15:12 

 
* * * * * * * 

 

Back to School Supply Drive 
We have been invited to assist Community Agency 
School Services (CASS) with the collection of school 
supplies for students in need in the Catoctin High 
School feeder area.  We have been asked to collect 
the following items from CASS's "wish list":  2 inch 
Binders, 3x5 Index Cards (ruled or unruled), 
Colored Pencils (no crayons, please) and 
Backpacks.  The school supplies may be dropped 
off at the parish office or in the back of the 
churches.  All supplies need to be dropped off no 
later than July 25. 

 

RCIA 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults or "RCIA" 
is a process of prayer, reflection, and learning that 
allows for the continual discernment of God's will in 
our lives.  This discernment often leads to the 
reception of sacraments and full communion with the 
Catholic Church.  RCIA meetings are held 7-9pm 
every Wednesday in the SAS upper hall, starting on 
September 7th.  Call the parish office at (301) 447-
2367 for more information. 

 



Yard Sale/Flea Market 
First and Third Sundays of the 
month from May through October 

at St. Anthony Shrine. 
Set up is $10 per spot. 

For more information, call Leo at (240) 529-2737. 

 
Our next Blood Drive will be 
held on Monday, July 25 
in Our Lady of Mt. Carmel’s 

Parish Center from 2:00 - 8:00 pm. 
Call Terri Allen at (301) 271-7872 to make 
an appointment.  Walk-ins are also welcome. 

 
Mass Times when Traveling 

You may call 1-800-627-7846 or 1-800-523-9480 for 
the location and schedule of Masses in churches 
throughout the USA.   You need to know the ZIP for 
the area in which you want to attend Mass.  You may 
also visit website: 

WWW.MASSINTRANSIT.COM or 
WWW.MASSTIMES.ORG 

The 1-800-Mass Times Trust if funded from the 
Perpetual Help Foundations, and is a service 
available without charges. 

 

Thank You to our Sponsors 
Through the kindness of the sponsors that appear on 
the back cover, this bulletin is furnished to our 
parishes without charge.  We feel the sponsors get 
good coverage with their ads. We hope our present 
sponsors will renew their ads and we urge you to 
patronize them.  If you are interested in placing your 
ad on the back cover of our bulletin, please contact 
FATA at 1-800-934-1620 for details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorial Flowers 
Would you like the flowers at our 
weekly masses to be in honor of a 
loved one?  If you want to make a 
memorial donation for weekly flowers, 

please contact Diane at the parish office.  We will 
make arrangements to order the flowers unless you 
want to specifically do that.   We have a standing 
order for flowers at Our Lady of Mount Carmel but 
your donation will help defray our costs.  We will 
acknowledge your loved one in the bulletin for that 
week.  If you want a specific date Diane can arrange 
that.  We do not order flowers during Advent or Lent 
due to the nature of the liturgical season. 
 

 

Project Discovery  
for Grades 1 - 12 

One & Two Week Summer 
Enrichment Camps 

Sponsored by the school of education and  
human services at Mount St. Mary’s University 

Session 1:   June 20 – 24    
Session 2:  June 27 – July 1 

Monday to Friday, 9 am – 12 pm and 1 – 4 pm 
Attend one or both sessions 

Project discovery offers an affordable, entertaining, 
and education learning experience for children ages 
6 to 18.  Through these fun and imaginative 
sessions, your child can discover how to become a 
filmmaker, an astronomer, an accomplished creative 
writer, a famous actor, a “mad” scientist, and more! 
Learn more at www.msmary.edu/projectdiscovery. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

• Jun 19 – Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Jun 21 - KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• Jun 22 – FRM Casseroles Due  
• Jun 28 – Pastoral Council Meeting – 7 pm SAS 

• Jul 3 – Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Jul 10 – Baptismal Prep – 1 pm OLMC Church 

• Jul 16 – OLMC Feast Day 
• Jul 17 – Flea Market – 8 am SAS Pavilion 

• Jul 19 – KofC Social Night – 6:30 pm OLMC 

• Jul 25 – Blood Drive – 2 pm OLMC 

• Jul 25 – Finance Committee Mtg. – 7 pm SAS 

• Jul 26 – KofC Silver Rose – 7 pm SAS Church 

• Jul 30 – Altar Server Formation – 5 pm SAS 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Weekend of June 11 & 12, 2011 
 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

Attendance 200 

Envelopes (66) 1,817.00 

Loose 670.00 

Total 2,487.00 

Poor Box 55.51 

Catholic Communications 315.00 
 

St. Anthony Shrine 

Attendance 383 

Envelopes (78) 2,653.00 

Loose 801.25 

Total 3,454.25 

Poor Box 226.41 

Catholic Communications 510.96 



 

 

 The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ and the love of 

God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with all 

of you.  With these words St. Paul ends his second 

letter to the Corinthians and reminds them that the 

Triune God is with them as they strive to live a 

faithful life.  We too must be reminded of God’s 

eternal presence in our lives as we strive to be 

faithful and faith-filled Catholic Christians.  We hear 

these or similar words as we begin each and every 

Eucharistic celebration.  Take time this week to 

contemplate on this verse of scripture and to 

remember that God is with us always, even to the end 

of time. 

 Today we are blessing our young people who 

have committed to the work camp experience.  There 

are 21 teens and 10 adults going with them to 

Winchester VA.  So many of you have helped 

support the work campers financially and with your 

prayers.  They will leave at the end of the week and 

return the following week.  Continue to pray for them 

as the set out on their mission.  I will have them share 

their experiences with you in future bulletins. 

 If you are not a registered member of our parish 

but attend services here on a regular basis we’d like 

to know who you are.  Please fill out a Parish 

Registration form that can be found in the back of our 

churches.  Registration is not just to “give you 

envelopes,” though we will send them to you.   It 

really helps us to communicate with you and to serve 

you better in your spiritual and sacramental needs.  

The forms are quick and easy to fill out and should 

only take a few minutes of your time.  The forms can 

also be found on our parish website at 

www.emmitsburg.net/sasolmc. 

 May God continue to bless us all. 
 

* * * * * * 
 

Thank You 
We would like to thank both parishes for the 

tremendous support and affirmation for Father 

Benedict Jurchak upon his ordination and first 

Masses. The services at Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

were outstanding in music ministry, scripture 

readings and the participation of the congregation. 

The reception was perfect. We certainly felt proud of 

our son, but also proud and spiritually filled in 

participating with our parish community.  

With sincere thanks, 

John and Penny Jurchak and family 

Parish Planning Survey 
There has been an ad hoc committee 
of the Pastoral Council that has been 
doing some research and planning for 

our parishes.  They have put together a survey that 
we would like all parishioners to take including the 
young people in your family.  The survey will be 
available on the parish website – 
www.emmitsburg.net/sasolmc - from June 11-26, 
2011.  Here’s your chance to have input to our 
planning process.  So please go to the website, click 
on the link under the pictures of the parishes and 
complete the survey.  It should take you no longer 
than 15 minutes to complete.  We also have paper 
copies available in the back of the churches for those 
who do not use the internet.  If you use the paper 
copies please return them to the parish office in 
person, by mail or in the collection basket no later 
than Sunday, June 26.  Thanks in advance for your 
cooperation. 

 

Word of Life 
As Pope Benedict has said, no one of us is “some 
casual, meaningless product of evolution . . . each of 
us is the result of a thought of God. . . each of us is 
willed, each of us is loved, each of us is necessary” 
(Benedict XVI, Inaugural Homily). This is the 
message of hope that we humbly offer to women 
considering an abortion, to those in need of healing 
in the aftermath of an abortion. And to those who find 
themselves deeply unhappy, because they have 
been deceived by a culture that relentlessly tells us 
that we are happy only when we live for ourselves 
and not for others, that we are free only when our 
autonomy is absolute. God made us, you and me, in 
this image and likeness. This means we are made to 
be with others and for others. 
~Most Rev. William Lori, Bishop of Bridgeport, Homily, 
Mass at the Basilica of the National Shrine of the 
Immaculate Conception, Jan. 24, 2011 (should we add 
“member of USCCB Committee on Pro-Life Activities”? 

 

133
rd
 St. Louis Parish Clarksville Picnic 
Saturday, June 25, noon to 9:00 pm 

on the grounds at St. Louis Parish, 
12500 Clarksville Pike, Clarksville, MD 21029 

Activities include live music, plant sale, silent 
auction, yard sale, bingo, pony rides, and more for 
the whole family including BINGO, and our $20,000 
raffle to name a few.  Enjoy our popular family-style 
chicken and ham dinner under the big tent.  Tickets 
are $12 for adults, $6 for those 5-10, and kids under 
five eat free.  We hope to see you there!!!  

For more information visit our Website at: 
www.stlouisparish.org/fellowship/picnic. 

From Barbara . . . 


